
 

March 18, 2024 

 
Dear Providers,    
  
The Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) will hold an informational session for providers to share how 
it is responding to the cyberattack on Change Healthcare on Tuesday, March 19, 2024, at 4:00 pm ET. Deputy 
Secretary Andrea Palm, along with leadership from the Immediate Office of the Secretary and the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), will lead the session. United Health Group will also attend and discuss their 
funding program.  
  
You can register for the briefing using this link.    
  
We expect that CMS will provide an overview of how to apply for Medicare advance and accelerated payments, 
and leaders from UnitedHealth Group will demonstrate how to apply for funding the company has made available 
to providers. No additional details on the agenda are currently available, but updates will be provided if new 
information is released.   
  
As a reminder, our Change Healthcare Outage Overview Resource page on Centene.com includes resources and 
support to help you navigate through this evolving situation, as well as details our approach to provider advances 
for those facing financial hardship. This page is updated routinely to ensure it is as current and helpful a resource 
as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
 
SilverSummit Healthplan 
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